
From: prtarantino@comcast.net
To: 293-pchearingcomments; Angelo, Philip; Buikema; white@cawd.org; rachel@cawd.org; siegfried@cawd.org;

urquhart@cawd.org; dambosio@cawd.org; Moore, Susan
Subject: CAWD"s Proposed Lift Station - Carmel Meadows
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2023 4:04:06 PM

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ]
Dear Gentlepersons,
 
The purpose of this communication  is to respectfully request that the current application be denied
and that the District be directed to come back with a plan to replace the existing sewer in kind as
proposed by Kennedy Jenks and its consultants that at the same time will meet all the environmental
constraints applicable to the project at this location.
 

It is unfair an illegal to create such a burden for the few homeowners who will have to
smell RAW SEWAGE.
There is a study showing the feasibility of replacing the gravity sewer pipe in kind
rather than doing something that is so horrible for so many (including the
environment)
All of Carmel Meadows opposes this project and if the existing line and it’s
surroundings had been properly maintained by CAWD, there wouldn’t be the
perceived risks to a gravity system.

 
Thank you in advance for your kind consideration of this request.  I ask only if you would like to have
such a proposed lift station in your back yard.
 
Paula Tarantino
2784 Pradera Road
Carmel Meadows
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